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		Meeting called by
	Jean Newberry Program Director
	Type of meeting
	CVT Team Meeting
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	Attendees: Ray Lenius and Halley Bennett


Agenda Items
	Topic
	Presenter
	


		Program Director	Jean	

		Program Coordinator	Jean	

		Portfolio	Jean	

		Dean Search	Jean	

		Clinic	Halley	

		Fall cohort	Jean	

		Accreditation	Ray	


Meeting
Jean stated that both PD and Coordinator position open.  No qualified applicants.   Ray and Halley stated they will help as best they can.   Halley resigns at end of semester but will do Summer A as adjunct.   Halley is arranging clinic visit for Summer A and Genny from Respiratory will handle the clinical paperwork.  They will split the load for the course.
Adjunct portfolios are open on Canvas.  Jean reminded them that they both have to them.  It has changed slightly and need to create goals for the next year.   
Jean is part of the search committee for the Dean of Allied Health.   There are many candidates and the committee is going to do initial zoom meetings then invite a few to come on campus if ok from Admin.  Associate Dean search is also ongoing with many internal candidates.
Halley reported on final clinic rotations and on Madison not liking her assignment.   Jean received an email from her as well.   Jean responded to Madison’s concerns and has not heard back.   Clinics are going well.   Clemencia is still getting reports that she is weak and not performing at the highest level that they now should be.
As of now, there is concerns of not having staff to teach the fall cohort.   We are still accepting applications.  Jean spoke with Dr. Schott and Dr. McClinton in this regard.  A deadline of spring break has been made to cancel the fall cohort should there be no qualified applicants.   This will be stressed during the advisory board meeting as well.   
Ray and Jean have been in contact with CAAHEP in regards to being in compliance.  Jean can maintain interim director for one year.   
Course review:  overall the new setup of the program is going well reported all.  Ray and Halley stated that the students are not strong in pharmacology.  The course is now taught online with OER text.  Course was brought up on computer and examined.  It was determined that the course needs a revision as certain medications are not covered in depth and that anat and phys are covered when they are already covered in the CVT1000 course.  These 2 courses need to be aligned as that the pharm course follows the 1000 course in material.  This will addressed in the summer.  Ray also brought up the issue of CVT2842 being only 6 weeks in the summer and there is a lot of material.   Hopefully we will have a new director that can address these concerns when they start.
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